
Wednesday 10th July 2024
Dear Parents & Carers,

Who: Everyone in the James Dixon School Community
When: After school this Friday 12th July
Where: In the sunshine, on the school field
What: Listen to musical performances by James Dixon Primary School. Buy ice cream, get your
face painted, bounce on the bouncy castle or have a go at the assault course. Bring your picnic
blanket, sit on the grass and relax!

Mass Choir
All children from Reception to Year 6 will participate in a mass choir as part of Picnic & Proms.
The performance will be at 3.00pm. Following the performance, your child will remain with their
class teacher and must be collected from the field.

Donations
We will be welcoming a cash donation from each family at the gate.
See you there!

Best wishes,

K Minnott
Kevin Minnott
Head of School


